

WORKSOP CHARTER TRUSTEES

Meeting held 12th February, 2014 at 5.30 p.m.

SPECIAL MEETING WAS ARRANGED TO SET THE PRECEPT FOR 2014

In Attendance:

Councillors B. Barker, C. Entwistle, S.G. Greaves, G. Jones, J. Leigh, R. Leigh, S. May, D. Potts, J. Potts, D.R. Pressley, J.C. Shephard and G.J. Wynne

~~Hopkinson~~ ~~Allydes~~, ~~Shelley~~ ~~Tom~~, ~~J White~~

The above Trustees made an unanimous decision to set the Precept for the current year at 23p on a Band D property.

General Discussion - ideas, (spending the money
To support Community Projects
which will be the subject
of future mtgs.

Signed

.....
Councillor Sylvia May
Chairman

Signed

.....
Councillor Gwynneth Jones
Secretary

agenda

- how we manage ^{Support} Community projects

mtg

discuss ^{dates} timing of mtgs (date AGM etc) + precept
(together)

Annal Seal

18/2/14

and All Modes Trustees

I wish to ~~inform~~ ^{confer} to you all ~~members of the~~
~~Charter Trustees~~ that on 12th Feb ~~they~~ the
Trustees unanimously voted ~~for the~~ to set
Precept for the current year @ 23p on
100 a Band D property.

Sylvia and I have booked the date for
our next mtg in Q3 on 10th April
@ 5.30 — 6.30.

This meeting will be ~~to discuss~~ a general
discussion on ideas of how we can
use the money ~~for~~ to support/manage
projects (which will be the subject of future mtgs)
Also on the agenda we need to discuss
dates of future mtgs etc and things

- Mail
 - Calendar
 - Contacts
 - Deleted Items
 - Drafts [8]
 - Inbox (127)
 - Junk E-Mail
 - Sent Items
- Click to view all folders
- Manage Folders...

Reply Reply All Forward X Junk Close

WORKSOP CHARTER TRUSTEES

Gwynneth Jones

Sent: 18 February 2014 09:35
To: Bill Barker; Cliff Entwistle; Simon Greaves; Julie Leigh; rebecca.leigh@bassetlae.gov.uk; David Potts; David Pressley; John Shephard; Griff Wynne; Sybil Fielding; Brian Hopkinson; Shirley Toms; Jo White; Josie Potts; christopher.wanless@bassetlaw.com
Cc: Sylvia May

Good morning

I wish to confirm that on 12th Feb. the Worksop Trustees unanimously voted to set the precept for the current year @ 23p. on a band D property.

Sylvia and I have booked the date for our next meeting which will be 10th April. at 5:30 - 6:30 in Ceres Suite.

This meeting will be a general discussion of ideas on how we can use the money to support/manage Community projects (which will be the subject of future mtgs.)

Also on the agenda we will need to discuss dates and timings of future meetings etc.

kind regards
Gwynneth & Sylvia